Memo

Date: January 6, 2021

To: PA Auxiliary Brothers & Sisters

We have been notified by VFW National Headquarters that Past National President Peggy Haake had a pacemaker inserted on January 4, due to some health issues right after Christmas.

She is now home and feeling much better.

Cards of well wishes for a speedy recovery may be sent to her at:

Mrs. Peggy Haake 69 Leipapa Place Kahului, HI 96732

Let's keep PNP Peggy and her husband Richard in your thoughts and prayers for restored health.